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Moscow, 23 October 2019 

  Administrations of ITU Member States, 
Regulators, ITU-D Sector Members and 
Academia Members in Europe and CIS region 

   
 

   

Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence Face-to-face Training Course on Cybersecurity of Web Sites and 
Web Applications, Minsk, Republic of Belarus, 13-15 November 2019 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the face-to-face training course on Cybersecurity of 
Web Sites and Web Applications to be held in Minsk, Republic of Belarus, from 13 to 15 November 2019. 
This training is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and the Belarusian State 
Academy of Communications as part of the Cybersecurity programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres 
of Excellence for CIS region. The training will be delivered in Russian.  

This training course aims to introduce participants with the issues of network infrastructure and Internet 
services protection, as well as with best practices in the appliance of different network and program solutions 
aimed at the protection of web resources and the network in general. The training will consider possible web 
service attacks and their consequences (OWASP project and top 10 vulnerabilities), as well as possible 
variants of protection. The training will cover both theoretical instructions and practice.  

Detailed information on this training course is described in the course outline which can be downloaded from 
the ITU Academy Portal at the following link: http://academy.itu.int/. 

The training is intended for professionals dealing with: information protection in telecommunications systems 
and networks; security of computer systems and networks; administration of network devices of information 
and communication systems; as well as for heads and specialists of cybersecurity departments. The training 
course will be also of interest for managers in the sphere of ICT, employees of regulatory bodies, service 
providing companies, professors of ICT-specialized universities.  

Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 11 November 2019. Payment 
details are specified in the course outline. 

Additional information on this training course, such as an information note for participants, including a list of 
recommended hotels, is available at the ITU Academy Portal at http://academy.itu.int/. 
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Mr. Oleg Khodasevich (phone: +375 17 3743723,  email: o.khodasevich@bsac.by) and Mr. Vasily Dubrovsky 
(phone: +375 17 355-96-08,  email: v.dubrovsky@bsac.by) from Belarusian State Academy of 
Communications are at your disposal should you require any information.  

We look forward to your active participation in this training course. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

[Original signed] 

 
 
 
Kirill Oparin 
Head 
Regional Office for CIS Region 
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